GOVERNMENT

FLORTIDA

Interoffice Memorandum

August 16, 2019

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
and Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Diana M. Almodovar, P.E., Interim Director, Public Works Depanmew

CONTACT PERSON:  Christine N. Lofye, P.E., Manager Cyé
Traffic Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7891

SUBJ: Establishment of a Multi-way Stop Condition at the Intersection of West
Lake Butler Road and McKinnon Road/Tildens Grove Boulevard

A concerned citizen requested that the Traffic Engineering Division review the traffic
control at the intersection of West Lake Butler Road and McKinnon Road/Tildens Grove
Boulevard.

Traffic Engineering conducted a multi-way stop study, which consisted of an evaluation of
existing field conditions including critical approach speed, sight distance, traffic volumes,
and crash history. Current traffic conditions meet the minimum vehicular volume warrants.
To improve safety, staff recommends the present two-way stop control be converted to a
multi-way stop control.

Staff recommends that the Board approve the establishment of a multi-way stop condition

at the intersection of West Lake Butler Road and McKinnon Road/Tildens Grove
Boulevard.

Action Requested: Approval of multi-way stop installation at the intersection of West
Lake Butler Road and McKinnon Road/Tildens Grove Boulevard.
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